



307 Vine Street Jonesboro, AR 72401 (870) 932-0406 Voice (870) 336-3036 Fax www.jonesboro.org

November 22, 2010

Jerry and Carole Edgar 8796 Hwy. 63N Bono, AR 72416

Re:Location: Lot 8 and Lot 9, Deerfield Phase III

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Edgar:

The City of Jonesboro Planning Department is in receipt of your request for a 20 ft. drainage easement abandonment located on Lots 8 and 9, Deerfield Phase III, as prescribed by the legal description in the attached Petition, Ordinance and Resolution.

The Planning Department concurs with the approval of the City Engineer in the granting of such drainage easement abandonment, and recommends approval by City Council.

If you require any additional information, please advise us at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Otis T. Spriggs, AICP Planning Director City Jonesboro, AR





City of Jonesboro Engineering Department Huntington Building PO Box 1845 307 Vine Street Jonesboro, AR 72401 Phone: (870) 932-2438

May 27, 2010

Mr. Jerry Edgar 8796 Hwy 63 N Bono, AR 72416 Ph: 1.870.932-4509

RE: Lots 8 and 9 Deerfield-Phase III

Dear Mr. Edgar,

The City of Jonesboro Engineering Department concurs with the abandonment of the 20' drainage easement across Lots 8 and 9 of Deerfield-Phase III.

If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact me at the above reference number.

Sincerely,

Craig Light, PE CFM City Engineer

0